
We cannot continue to give ODOT funding to expand freeways. If tolling is instituted those funds need to go to projects that 
encourage biking, walking and increase transit options. It should never help to fund more freeway expansion. I'm not sure how 
anyone is ignoring the climate crisis that we're in. A large portion of pollution in Oregon comes from vehicle emissions. Expanding 
freeways has not ever reduced emissions, it only increases traffic. 


